
Dear Micha, Ben and the Entire Staff of Oasis at Dodge Park,

We cannot begin to thank you for all that you have done for our Dad and for 
our family throughout the past year. Although our Dad’s passing has been 
extremely difficult, we are so comforted knowing that he was surrounded by 
all of you - the caring staff at his Oasis home. 

Our journey to Oasis began in late 2019 as we worked with a senior care 
consultant care trying to find the best place for our Dad. He had been in 
and out of several stays at 2 hospitals, 2 stays at rehab and an assisted living 
facility over the course of 7 months. After our first conversation with Micha 
and our visits to the facilities and discussions with the nursing staff, we knew 
we found a new home for our Dad. We appreciated the staff ’s approach to 
care and the state-of-art elder care facilities. We knew that our Dad would be 
taken care of as we would want him to be. 

Our Dad moved in early 2020. We were amazed on how quickly he became 
part of the Oasis family. We remember how he would sit near the nursing 
station and kept an eye on everything going on. The staff was wonderful with 
him - always checking in on and taking the time to listen and understand 
his needs. We still remember the last (early March, 2020) visit in the facility 
with him - he somehow became an “honorary” staff member - enjoying a 
slice of pizza from the staff ’s pizza lunch. His smile that day stays with us.

As 2020 proceeded and Covid restrictions became the normal, we always 
felt that everyone at Oasis went above and beyond to keep not only our Dad 
but the other residents safe. We were always kept updated on our Dad. The 
nursing staff is wonderful - we cannot express how grateful we are that the 
staff was well aware of the changes in our Dad’s health and kept us informed 
throughout the year. Whenever there was an issue or concern, we promptly 
received a call.

We would also like to thank you for the beautiful flower arrangement that 
you sent. The arrangement brought light into this difficult time.

Thank you for caring about and for our Dad. We are eternally grateful to 
each and every one of you for your support. 

Sincerely,
The Family of Joseph S. Collentro
Scott Collentro, Terri Collentro Morte, Lisa Curry and Jeffrey Collentro


